
Parents Need to Know 

� Parents who give alcohol to their teen’s friends under any circumstances, even in their own homes, are 

breaking the law. 

� Parents who knowingly allow a person under 21 to remain in their home or on their property while 

consuming or possessing alcoholic beverages can be prosecuted and everything associated with such a 

violation can be confiscated, including person property. 

� Parents can be sued if they give alcohol to anyone under 21 and they in turn hurt someone, hurt 

themselves or damage property. 

� Underage drinking can cause serious health and safety consequences. 

Tips for Parents 

� Host safe, alcohol-free activities for youth during prom and graduation season 

� Refuse to supply alcohol to anyone under 21 

� Be at home when your teen has a party 

� Make sure your teenager’s friends do not bring alcohol into your home 

� Talk to other parents about not providing alcohol at youth events 

� Report underage drinking to law enforcement 

For more information on stopping teens’ easy access to alcohol, practical tips on talking to kids about alcohol, 

and what to say to friends and neighbors about serving alcohol to teens, visit www.DontServeTeens.gov  or 

www.DrugFreeActionAlliance.org. 
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